From: Ellis, Elizabeth 
Sent: Friday, January 10, 2014 8:59 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: Business Trip - Ethics reporting requirement

Hi Steve, per Ethic rules, below is information regarding a trip I recently went on:

I flew to St. Louis on January 8th, returning January 9th, to attend the Washington University School of Law Career Conference. While there I participated in various employer panels for the benefit of the law students, as well as an Employer Showcase table talk event the evening of January 8th. Reasonable travel expenses were paid by the Washington University School of Law Career Services Office.

Should you have any questions or need additional information, please let me know.

Thank you.

Best,

Elizabeth

Elizabeth Ellis Simek, J.D.

Director of Legal Recruitment and Professional Development

City of Chicago Department of Law

